
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Helmets to Hardhats Acknowledges Veteran’s Day 

 

Washington, DC – November 11th, 2024 – Today, Helmets to Hardhats Executive Director Martin F. 

Helms issued the following statement: 

 

“Today, we pause to reflect on all the men and women who have chosen to don the U.S. military uniform. 

These individuals have selflessly set aside their own interests and put the nation’s interests at the forefront. 

To all service members, past and present, thank you for all the sacrifices made to protect this great country.” 

 

### 

 

 

About H2H/CMRAVE: Helmets to Hardhats (H2H) is a national program that connects veterans, 

transitioning active-duty military service members, National Guard, and Reservists with skilled training 

and quality career opportunities in the construction industry. The program was created by the Center for 

Military Recruitment, Assessment, and Veterans Employment, a 501(c)(3) non-profit, joint labor-

management driven entity. The program is designed to help military service members successfully 

transition back into civilian life by offering them the means to secure a quality career in the construction 

industry. Over the last twenty years, Helmets to Hardhats has built a solid network of relationships and 

communication lines that are unique and invaluable to our nation's veterans, transitioning active-duty 

service members, National Guard, and Reservists. In this time, H2H has helped over 42,000 military 

service members find quality careers and training in the construction industry. Please visit 

https://www.helmetstohardhats.org/ for more information. 
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